Good Morning Daya

I will be attending this meeting on behalf of Mackenzie District Council (MDC).

I have spoken with David Sluter at Canterbury Regional Council (CRC) who is their contact for Fast Track applications, and can advise that given the proposal has land use consent from MDC, and that this application seeks renewal of CRC consents, that we are happy to let them take the local authority lead. I have discussed potential panel members with David, and I am happy with their recommendations for panel members.

MDC has a willingness to engage directly with the panel as necessary to advance progress of the application efficiently (briefings, meetings, conferencing).

I trust that this email satisfies our requirements as per Minute 1 of the Panel Convener.

Nāku noa, nā / Yours sincerely,





Our Community. Our Place. Our Future.

This message and attached files may contain confidential information, and may be subject to legal professional privilege. If you are not the intended recipient, please delete this message, Any views expressed are not necessarily the official view of Mackenzie District Council.

From: Daya Thomson

Sent: Friday, 6 June 2025 4:50 pm

To: Mailbox - MDC Planning

Cc: Julie Shanks < ; Rachael Bason

Subject: Tekapo Power Scheme - Minute 1 of the Panel Convener CRM:0344000112